

Commonwealth of Hivginia GOVERNOR'S OFFICE RICHMOND

December 5, 1918.

Dr. Julian A. Burruss, President,
State Normal School for Women,
Harrisonburg,

Virginia.

My dear Dr. Burruss:

I have your letter of November 30th. The Governor is very glad to have your cooperation in connection with his suggestion with regard to the standardization and simplification of State stationery. The Governor feels that the suggestion, if generally adopted, will be in line with practical economy. We note with pleasure that you are already following the lines he had suggested.

Yours very truly,

The Budget Assistant